Two tax-smart ways to support The Foundation
of FirstHealth using non-cash assets

If you would like more information,
please contact Pam Tighe at (910)
695-7504 or ptighe@firsthealth.org,
or Rose Young at (910) 695-7513 or
ryoung@firsthealth.org

The new tax law increased the standard
deduction, limiting the tax impact of
charitable gifts of cash for donors who
do not itemize. But, did you know
you may still get major tax savings if
you donate non-cash assets?

1. All or part of the required minimum
distribution from your IRA can be
transferred directly to a qualified
charity and will not be included in
your adjusted gross income.*

2. If you donate appreciated assets
like stocks, mutual funds or property
(held over one year), you get a tax
deduction egual to the current fair
market value. Plus, you avoid taxes
on the capital gains.

By giving this way, your gift can
help reduce your taxes and, most
importantly, help support the mission
of FirstHealth of the Carolinas — to care
for people.

*Certain rules apply.
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